
 
 

 
Staff Contact Nick Kimball, City Manager 

 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

SAN FERNANDO CITY COUNCIL 

AND THE SUCCESSOR AGENCY TO THE SAN FERNANDO  

REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

 
 
 

MEETINGS OF 

JULY 6, 2021 – 6:00 PM  

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meetings (as listed above) of the San Fernando 
City Council and the Successor Agency to the San Fernando Redevelopment Agency will not be 
held on the above date.  The next regular meeting will be held on Monday, July 19, 2021, 
beginning at 6:00 p.m. 

 
 

 
 
 
      
Julia Fritz, CMC 
City Clerk 
Signed and Posted: June 23, 2021 (10:00 a.m.) 

 
 
 


